
Reminders: 

• ALL children are to be walked the entire way to their classroom each day. Please do not leave your 

children unattended to make their way to class.  

 

• Accidents happen, be it potty, food or messy play. So please make sure your little one/s have a 

couple changes of clothes.  

 

• Fitted crib/toddler sheet and blanket are required by state for barrier between child and mat/cot. 

Please bring sheet and blanket at the beginning of the week and take home at the end of the week 

to be laundered.  

 

• Toys, Electronics (including Cell Phones), Money, and Jewelry should not be brought from home. 

Exceptions are books and one item for Show and Tell day (SDC & K4 will have their show and tell day 

on Fridays). All items MUST be labeled with first & last names.  

 

Puddle Jumpers CEC is not responsible for lost, damaged, or broken items. 

 

• Meals are included in the price of tuition. For safety reasons (i.e., severe allergies) and behavior 

reasons, it is better if all children are served the same food.  No other food is allowed in the Center.  

In the case of any allergies or religious beliefs that you and your child may have we will make every 

effort to accommodate your child. If you miss your child’s scheduled mealtimes, we kindly request 

that you provide a meal for your child and please have him/her finish it prior to coming into the 

classroom. 



May 
 

 

2024 
  

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

   1 2 3 4 
       

5 6 7 8 9 10 11 
       

12 13 14 15 16 17 18 
       

19 20 21 22 23 24 25 

A Bug's Life 

Week 

Bring a Book to read 
together:  Bug themed. 
(labeled with name) 

Show & Tell:  

Bring 1 plushie/toy of a 
bug. (labeled with 
name) 

  Wear a bug themed 
shirt/ outfit. 

NO COSTUMES 

 

 26 27 28 29 30 31  

Beach Week 
Puddle Jumpers 

closed for 

Memorial Day. 

Show & Tell:  

Bring 1 beach themed 
plushie/toy . (labeled 
with name) 

  Wear a beach themed 
shirt/ outfit. 

NO COSTUMES 

 

       
       

 



June 
 

 

2024 
  

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

      1 
       

2 3 4 5 6 7 8 

Under the 

Sea/Mermaid 

Week 

Bring a Book to read 
together: Under the sea 
themed. (Labeled with 
name) 

Show & Tell:  

Bring 1 plushie/toy of a 
sea creature. (labeled 
with name) 

  Wear sea life themed 
shirt/ outfit. 

NO COSTUMES 

 

9 10 11 12 13 14 15 

Pirate 

Week 

Bring a Book to read 
together: Pirate 
themed. (Labeled with 
name) 

Show & Tell:  

Bring 1 treasured 
plushie/toy to show your 
mateys. (labeled with 
name) 

  Wear pirate themed 
shirt/ outfit. 

NO COSTUMES 

 

16 17 18 19 20 21 22 

Week 

Bring a Book to read 
together: Disney 
themed. (Labeled with 
name) 

Show & Tell:  

Bring 1 Disney 
plushie/toy to show your 
friends. (labeled with 
name) 

  PAJAMA & MOVIE 
DAY!!! Wear Disney 
themed Pajamas. 

NO HOUSE SHOES/ 
SLIPPERS 

 

23 24 25 26 27 28 29 

American 

Hero Week

Bring a Book to read 
together: American 
Hero /Paw Patrol 
themed. (Labeled with 
name) 

Show & Tell:  

Bring 1 plushie/toy of a 
American Hero/ Paw 
Patrol. (labeled with 
name) 

  Wear American 
Hero/Community 
Helper/ Paw Patrol  
themed shirt/ outfit. 

NO COSTUMES 

 

30       
       

 



July 
 

 

2024 
  

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 1 2 3 4 5 6 

Week 

Bring a Book to read 
together: Americana 
themed.  (Labeled with 
name) 

Show & Tell:  

Bring 1 Americana 
plushie/toy. (labeled 
with name) 

PAJAMA & MOVIE 

DAY!!!  NO HOUSE 

SHOES/ SLIPPERS 

Puddle Jumpers 

closed for 

Independence Day. 

Wear an Americana-
themed shirt/ outfit. 

NO COSTUMES 

 

7 8 9 10 11 12 13 

Western 

Week 

Bring a Book to read 
together: Wild West 
themed.  

(Labeled with name) 

Show & Tell:  

Bring 1 Western themed 
plushie/toy. 

(labeled with name) 

  Wear western-themed 
shirt/ outfit. 

NO COSTUMES 

 

14 15 16 17 18 19 20 

Dinosaur 

Week 

Bring a Book to read 
together: dinosaur-
themed.  

(Labeled with name) 

Show & Tell:  

Bring 1 plushie/toy of a 
dinosaur. 

(labeled with name) 

  Wear dinosaur -themed 
shirt/ outfit. 

NO COSTUMES 

 

21 22 23 24 25 26 27 

Superhero 

Week 

Bring a Book to read 
together: Super Hero  

(Labeled with name) 

Show & Tell:  

Bring 1 plushie/toy of a 
super hero. 

(labeled with name) 

  It's the PJ Masks!!!  

Pajama & Movie Day! 

NO HOUSE SHOES/ 
SLIPPERS 

 

28 29 30 31    

Olympic 

Week 

Bring a Book to read 
together: Olympic 
/sports themed.  
(Labeled with name) 

 

Show & Tell:  

Bring 1 sports 
plushie/toy. 

(labeled with name) 

    

       
       

 



August 
 

 

2024 
  

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

    1 2 3 
     Wear your team colors 

shirt/outfit. 

NO COSTUMES 

 

4 5 6 7 8 9 10 
  Lee County SD 

Back to School 

MCSD 
 Pk-2 grade 

Phase-In 

MCSD & HCSD 
Back to School 

  

11 12 13 14 15 16 17 
       

18 19 20 21 22 23 24 
       

25 26 27 28 29 30 31 
       

       
       



Show & Tell Guide:  

 

 

 

 

 

*Check the safety of ALL Show & Tell items before 
bringing them in.  

You must label ALL items and if it is a 

special/heirloom item please do not send it in for 

Show & Tell.  

  

 
 


